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18 February 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

New Management Information System - Bromcom  

Maiden Erlegh Trust recently embarked on a process to secure a new management 

information system (‘MIS’) which manages all elements of student and staff data and records. 

This has been necessary to address some of the technical and functional challenges our 

current solutions present, as well as being able to rationalise our reporting most effectively. 

This development brings to an end our use of multiple legacy platforms, including Class 

Charts, in favour of a single and consistent cloud-based MIS service from one of the leading 

education software companies in the UK – Bromcom.   

Student App  

As of Monday 28 February, students will no longer have access to their Class Charts app. We 

will be moving to a very similar looking app in Bromcom. Therefore, on Tuesday 1 March 

students will have an extended tutor time with access to Wi-Fi allowing them to download and 

then log into this app with a unique login. Students should therefore ensure they bring their 

smart phones to school if they have one, allowing them to login. Students who do not have 

access to a smart phone will be given a laptop allowing them to login online.  

Parent App  

As of Monday 28 February, parents will no longer have access to the Class Charts and SIMS 

parent apps. We are aiming to roll out logins and ‘how to’ guides to parents on or around 

Monday 7 March. Please look out for further communication on Wednesday 2 March.   If you 

need to inform us of any changes to contact details or addresses in advance of the launch of 

the new My Child at School (Bromcom) app, please let us know via 

meroffice@maidenerleghtrust.org. 

Extraordinary CPD Day – Monday 28 February  

A reminder that as the software goes live across all Trust schools on Monday 28 February, 

school will be closed to students on this day so all staff can receive relevant training.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr A Johnson 

Headteacher 
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